
 

Request for Proposals 

Spring Branch Drive Rehabilitation and Resurfacing 

RFP # UM 2023-04 

Project Overview: The Town of Upper Marlboro is seeking proposals from construction firms 

to resurface a large segment of the Town-owned residential street Spring Branch Drive. 

Existing Conditions: Residential Street with one outlet. While WSSC has done some paving to 

repair water main breaks, most of the roadway is at least 30-40 years old. No current speed 

bumps.  

Scope of Work: Please reference the attached Plans for the project that Mead & Hunt, Inc 

prepared dated July 7th, 2023—resurfacing and installing up to two speed bumps.  

Budget: The Town’s budget for this project is not to exceed $280,000   

Deadline: Responses to this RFP are to be submitted by Thursday, September 7th, 2023, at 5pm. 

By Mail: Town of Upper Marlboro P.O. Box 280 Upper Marlboro MD 20773. By Email: 

Info@UpperMarlboroMD.gov. In-Person: Upper Marlboro Town Hall 14211 School Lane Upper 

Marlboro MD 20772. 

Selection Process and Criteria: Town Elected Officials will participate in selecting the 

appropriate firm. 

Point of Contact: Darnell Bond, Director of Public Works, can be reached at 301-627-6905 or 

dbond@UpperMarlboroMD.gov with any questions. 

 

Thank you for your interest in this Request for Proposals from the Town of Upper Marlboro 


